MEMORANDUM From: | To:

CHIEF PLANNING OFFICER DIRECTOR OF TECHNICAL SERVICES
My Ref. 4/2052/89DC JK/DD Your Ref.
Contact MrJ Knapp Date. 5 February 1990

FIRST FLOOR OFFICE EXTENSION, CIVIC CENTRE, HEMEL HEMPSTEAD

I refer to the planning application made in respect of the above
proposal. :

The matter was considered at the meeting of Development Control
Committee on 1 February 1990 when it was resolved to carry

out the development pursuant to the provisions of Regulation
4(5) of the Town & Country Planning General Regulations 1976.
This memorandum represents the formal notification of the
decision.
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